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EMAIL 

September 7, 2023 

Adam Pappas 
Director, Regulatory Affairs, Supply Chain & Capital Planning 
Burlington Hydro Inc. 
1340 Brant Street 
Burlington, ON L8R 3ZL 
apappas@burlingtonhydro.com 

Dear Mr. Pappas:  

Re: Burlington Hydro Inc. 
Distribution Losses Plan Submission  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0007 

This letter acknowledges receipt of Burlington Hydro Inc.’s Distribution Losses Plan 
Submission on August 17, 2023. The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has filed the 
submission under File Number EB-2020-0007. 

As noted in the settlement agreement, which was accepted by the OEB as part of its 
Decision and Rate Order in that proceeding, Burlington Hydro shall implement as many 
cost-effective measures set out in the plan as possible during 2022 through 2025 and 
incorporate all other cost-effective measures into your next rebasing application and 
DSP1. 

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Margaret 
DeFazio, at 416-440-7674 or margaret.defazio@oeb.ca.  

Yours truly, 

 

John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 

c: all parties in EB-2020-0007 
 

1 Decision and Rate Order EB-2020-0007, April 15, 2021, Schedule B, p. 17 
(https://www.rds.oeb.ca/CMWebDrawer/Record/712451/File/document) 
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